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Mr. Chairman and members of the House Government and Veterans Affairs 
Committee, my name is Don Morrison. I live in Bismarck and I am providing 
testimony as a volunteer for North Dakota Voters First. We are a non-partisan 
group of North Dakotans working to strengthen our democracy, help make our 
elections and public policy more open, ethical, and accountable to the people of 
our state.  
 
North Dakota Voters First supports HB 1191. We are pleased to see this bipartisan 
effort to remove secrecy about expenditures related to support or opposition to 
political candidates. Our democracy and citizen engagement in North Dakota 
elections works better when citizens know who is trying to influence voters. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide support for HB 1191. North Dakota 
Voters First encourages you to give HB 1191 a Do Pass recommendation.  
 


